Steven SeEe

From: Jo-Ann Tousignant <joroy2z@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 8:34 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: JacquelineBaginski@rep-baginskirilegislature.gov
Subject: Bill H5351

To Wham It May Concern,

My name is Jo-Ann Tousignant, and | am writing in strong support of Bill H5351. | have been a long-term patient at a
nurse-owned medical spa in Rhode Island, (Citrine Aesthetics) where 1 have received exceptional injectable treatments.
The care and professionalism of my providers have exceeded my expectations, and | have always felt comfortable and
safe in their hands.

This small business is a vital part of my community, and | would be deeply disappointed if | could no longer receive
treatments from the providers | trust. | strongly urge you to support this bill to ensure that qualified nurses can continue
offering these essential services.

| hope my voice is heard. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,
Jo-Ann Tousignant



